                         
                                                         









[Date]


Dear [Patient Name]

Dr ADD GP NAME has asked me to write to you following a review of your medical records and it appears that you are due for your cervical screening (smear test). Each day, over 12,000 people in England have their cervical screening test and the vast majority have a perfectly normal result – together we can stop cancer before it starts.

Cervical screening is the best way to find potential signs of cervical cancer early enough to effectively treat them. The NHS cervical screening programme saves over 4500 lives each year in the UK.

Your test is free of charge and only takes a few minutes to complete, so please contact the Surgery now on ************* and we can arrange your appointment.

During the Coronavirus pandemic, it is still really important to attend screening appointments and get the medical help you need. We continue to work as hard as we can to keep our patients and staff safe at the surgery.

Please ignore this letter if you have already made an appointment and joined the 7 in 10 people in Sheffield/OR ADD OTHER SYB AREA who have had their cervical screening test. 

Thank you.

Yours sincerely
[Admin Team Member Name]





[image: ][image: ]                                    Highgate fax:0114 2431781       
                                  Darnall fax: 0114 2260009 
                                            Jordanthorpe fax: 0114 2376449      
                                              Mulberry / City fax: 0114 3054053
image1.png
e Sheffield Health and Social Care [/ZF

NHS Foundation Trust




image2.png
Primary Care
Sheffield




